
From: no-reply@hamilton.ca <no-reply@hamilton.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 9:21 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Form submission from: Request to Speak to Committee of Council Form 
 
Submitted on Thursday, October 21, 2021 - 9:20am Submitted by anonymous user: 172.70.178.163 
Submitted values are: 
 
    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: General Issues Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Anthony Marco 
      Name of Organization: Hamilton and District Labour Council 
      Contact Number:  
      Email Address:  
      Mailing Address: 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: Regarding Living Wage for 
      summer students in the upcoming Hamilton budget process. 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No 
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